FOLKLORE SOCIETY OF
GREATER WASHINGTON

w612
College Ave,

College Park, Md., 20740
March 1, 1965

G. Whitt

Office of Community Relations
Washington Gas Light Co.

1100 H. St., W

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Whitt:

This letter is to thank you for allowing the
Society the use of the WGL Auditorium for our
meeting on February 19. We were impressed at the
convenient arrangements and would like to add our
praise to that of other groups who have used your
auditorium.

Yours truly,

Secretary



